What is the aim of the Network?

To Share best practice about reducing restrictive practice within PICUs settings





What is the purpose of the Network?

- ✓ Learn from others experiences
- ✓ Share best practice
- ✓ Support the national PICU workforce to connect and develop strategies to reduce restrictive practices
- ✓ To focus on areas of interest including: co-production, safe activities, empowering staff, clinical pathways
- ✓ To plan for future networking

What is operating framework for the Network?

Membership

All PICU teams that are working with PSCs on the National MH safety programme to reduce restrictive practice.

Frequency of meetings

About every 8 weeks

- September
- November
- January
- o March

Governance

Aim agreed at first meeting 19 July PSCs to facilitate and set up call Each call has a theme based on jam board created 19 July PICU jamboard.google.com

Communication

Notes shared after call with all members High level feedback shared with national Patient safety team